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Upcoming Events 

 Thursday 8th November @ 9.15am Year 6 
led Remembrance Service – all welcome. 

 Friday 9th November @ 6pm PTA Bingo @ 
St. Bernard’s Club 

 Harvest Appeal - A grand total of £218.35 
was raised. Thank you for your support! 

Save the dates!  

KS1 Cinema Night – 26th November 3:30-5:30pm 

KS1 Christmas Party & Lunch – 17th December 

KS1 Nativity – 19th December @ 2pm & 6pm 

Reminders 

 PE Kits & Water Bottles  
PE lessons are on Tuesday & Thursday. 

 Open Door  Mondays 3.20-3.40pm 
 Please send in any outstanding sponsor 

money by Monday 5th November. 
 

Learning this Week 

This half term our theme is Polar Adventure. In our 
English work have been looking at the book “Poppy Field” 
by Michael Morpurgo and begun learning the poem “In 
Flanders Fields” by John McCrae. In Mathematics we 
have been looking at 3-D shapes and their properties.  
In RE we have begun looking at Holy books for other 
World Faiths, focusing on the Qu’ran this week. Our 
Science work has focused on drugs as medicines. 
 
 Learning next Week 
 
Our English work will focus on stories by Simon Bartram. 
In Mathematics we have been looking at multiplication. 
Our RE work will focus on the Jewish holy text – the 
Torah. In our Science and Geography work we will begin 
looking at animal survival and the Poles on a world map. 
 

Homework 

Reading – Please spend 10 minutes every day reading 
or sharing a book with your child.  
 
English – Comprehension activity 
 
Spellings – Keywords from the Year 2 list. 
 
Mathematics – x5 tables sheet 
 
Times Tables – x5 tables 
 
Extra Mile History Challenge – We are creating a 
whole school historical display to mark 100 years 
since Armistice Day 11th November 1918. Your child 
has been given a year to research.  

Please support your child with this. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Students of the Week 

Star Writer of the Week – Isaac 
Curriculum Star of the Week – Mia 

Christian Value Star – Kayla 
 

A big “thumbs up” to our class members who have demonstrated 
consistent Outstanding Behaviour this week! 

 
Erin, Florence, Freddie, Kayla, Mia, Isabella, Daisy, Neve, 

Elissa, Harvey-Jake, Sienna, Elliot, Matthew, Dashel 
 

 


